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Richardson Co Commission Discusses Road Issues
(KLZA)-- Richardson County Commissioners discussed road conditions with Gayle Swisegood
during their May 24th meeting.

Swisegood requested to meet with the Board about West 14th Street where chips were being placed.
Highway Superintendent Scott Huppert explained it is an attempt to correct problems. Swisegood
also discussed damage to a box culvert near his residence, suggesting a hazard marker needs to be
placed there.

The quarterly Safety Committee meeting was held. Tammie Beckner who is in charge of
Courthouse maintenance questioned the routine being planned for entrance to the building after
hours when the Sheriff’s Department moves to the Jail / Law Enforcement Center. Commissioners
said the topic is being reviewed and that officials and department heads will be notified when the
arrangements have been finalized.

Commissioners also voted to renew the county employees health insurance coverage with the
Nebraska Association of County Officials Group plan with Blue Cross / Blue Shield.
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